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21st May 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
Brighter Futures 19th June 2024  
 
We are thrilled to announce that next term, our entire school will participate in a 'Brighter 
Futures' day, a special event designed to inspire and connect our children. All of our 
children will travel to Torquay on the 19th June by coach leaving from school at 9.30 and 
returning to school buy the end of the day.  
 
The children will spend the day at our partner schools Ilsham (Year 6’s), Warberry 
(Reception, Year 1 and 2) and Ellacombe (Year 3 ,4 and 5). The day will be filled with a 
variety of workshops, engaging activities, and captivating performances, providing a 
unique opportunity for learning and collaboration. This promises to be a day of growth, fun, 
and shared aspirations for a brighter future! 
 
Please can your child come into school wearing their normal school uniform.  
 
Please can you provide your child with a packed lunch for the day. If your child is entitled 
to FSM’s or is in Reception, Year 1 and 2 we can provide them with a school packed 
lunch. Please state your preferences in the form below.  
 
As we are travelling by coach, please can you complete the permission form 
https://forms.office.com/e/B13eB45Q9c?origin=lprLink by Monday 10th June.  
 

 
Regards, 
 

Mr O’Sullivan 

 
Headteacher  
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